

Our ref:

HA4/15144

Your ref:

Town Hall

LU1 2BQ

LUTON

Luton Borough Council

**Engineering and Transportation** 

t/t/m1-j10A

Rio D'Souza

Assistant Network Manager

2nd

Woodlands

Manton Lane

Bedford MK41 7LW

Transportation Strategy Direct Line:

Fax:

01234 796051

01234 796013

30 July 2007

For the attention of Mr Keith Dove

Dear Keith,

## PROPOSED GRADE SEPARATION OF M1 JUNCTION 10a

Further to my letter of 13 July I have now received comments from the Route Performance Manager to the councils request

Traffic Operations are happy with the proposal for Grade Separation with a 50 mph speed limit at this site although they would obviously like to be consulted on the extent of the speed limit to agree the start and finish points.

Can you please liaise with Andy Shilliday Assistant Route Performance Manager, Traffic Operations (01234 796197) regarding limits of the speed limit.

In the mean time if I can be of further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me

Yours sincerely

Rio D'Souza

NS (East of England) Development Control Email: rio.d'souza@highways.gsi.gov.uk

Cc

Andy Shilliday

HA





